
kimley-horn.com 5301 Southwest Parkway, Building 2, Suite 100, Austin, TX 78735 512 646 2238

April 29, 2022

Brent Lundmark
New Braunfels Utilities
P.O. Box 310289
New Braunfels, TX 78131

Re: Hydrogen Peroxide Supply and Maintenance Services for the Rio Lift Station –
Recommendation for Award

Dear Mr. Lundmark:

Listed below is the summary of bids for the Hydrogen Peroxide Supply and Maintenance Services for
the Rio Lift Station.  A total of two bids were received on April 28, 2022.

Bidders Total Base Bid First Additional Year
US Peroxide LLC, dba USP Technologies $132,000.00 $117,240.00
Evonik Active Oxygens, LLC $132,500.00 $123,400.00

US Peroxide LLC, dba USP Technologies was the apparent low bidder with a total base bid of
$132,000.00 for the first year of materials and services and $117,240.00 for additional years.

Based on New Braunfels Utilities (NBU’s) experience with US Peroxide LLC, dba USP Technologies,
Kimley-Horn recommends that NBU award the contract to them.

If you have any questions or comments, please call me at (512) 646-2238.

Very truly yours,

KIMLEY-HORN AND ASSOCIATES, INC.
TBPE No. F-928

Sean Mason, P.E.

Attachment – Bid Tabulation


